
MAG Update Note for National Council – May 2021 
 
 
 
The focus of MAG continues to be completing reports that have been produced from earlier project 
work and engagement activity. We have started one new project on “transparency & 
accountability”. 
 
 

MAG Meetings 
There have not been any MAG meetings during the period. The next MAG is scheduled for 13th June. 
 
 

Current Projects 
 

(a) Clubs Development – The report has been submitted to the Board and we expect it to be 
published on the TTE website soon. We have recommended that we work with the Board 
and TTE staff to develop an action plan to take forward the actions identified in the report. 
 

(b) Performance – We arranged an engagement session with parents, coaches and current and 
former international players to discuss the MAG report on Performance and what next steps 
MAG should take in relation to Performance. We have prepared a summary of the discussion 
which will be discussed with the Performance Team. 
 

(c) Reducing the Decline in Players in 17-24 Age Range – We have met with members of the 
TTE Development Team to ensure that the project complements work already undertaken 
by the Development Team. 
 

(d) Accountability & Transparency – We have held two meetings of the project team to 
formulate ideas and outline some recommendations. We have subsequently shared these 
ideas with the TTE Chair and Chief Executive to check that our ideas are broadly pointing in 
the right direction. The next step is to discuss our ideas with the Board more generally. 

 
 

MAG Annual Report 
We are preparing the MAG Annual Report which will outline our activities over the last 12 months. 
This will be published on the MAG pages of the TTE website during June, well before the TTE AGM. A 
summary of the Report has been prepared for inclusion in the TTE Annual Review. 
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